
08/13/2021 
 
Dear Parents of Silver Door 1 and 2,  
 
Reminders: Next week, Thursday, August 19 is Early Release. Everyone needs to be picked up by 
2:30 pm. Also Friday August 20th, camp will be closed due to Staff Professional Development.  
 
This week we traveled to our 6th continent, Asia, and we visited the wonderful country of 
China. We learned that the flag has 5 stars, one big one, and four small ones. The big one 
stands for the government, while the four small ones represent the people. They chose the 
color red for their flag to represent the men that they have lost. We saw some amazing videos 
about the Great  Wall of China, Chinese New Year, Chinese Animals, and Chinese Foods.  
 
Some of the art projects we did were: making the flag out of construction paper and markers, 
making a plate of sushi good enough to eat, a paper Chinese fan, and a painted panda on 
construction paper.  
 
For the STEM activity we did, “Keep the Rain Out”, where the students were put into teams and 
had to work together to build a roof on a house so that when we poured water on it, it 
wouldn't leak.  
 
The stories we read this week were: “Too Many Toys”, “Over the River”, and “Three Blind 
Mice”.  
 
We hope you all have a safe and terrific weekend!! 
 
Ms. Sammy and Ms. Audrey 


